
 

 
 
                         

THE RUHLIN COMPANY 

PROMOTES MICHAEL CIAMMAICHELLA TO VICE PRESIDENT 

 

SHARON CENTER, OH, April 30, 2013 – The Ruhlin Company’s Board of Directors has promoted Michael 

Ciammaichella, PE to Vice President. Mike came to Ruhlin in 2008 to serve as General Manager of the Civil 

Division and has made significant impacts on both the division and the company as a whole. He is a graduate 

of The University of Akron with a Bachelors of Science in Civil Engineering and is a registered Professional 

Engineer in Ohio and West Virginia. During his career, Mike has been involved with projects for both public and 

private entities, ranging from major highways to hydroelectric power plants. 

 

Mike has extensive involvement with the Ohio Contractor’s Association, sitting on the Board of Directors, the 

Akron Canton Chapter Executive Committee, and serving as a Management Trustee for the Teamsters Health 

& Welfare Fund. He also serves as a Management Trustee for the Ohio Teamsters Apprenticeship & 

Journeyman Training Fund and is a member of the Construction Employers Association (CEA) Deep 

Foundation Contractors Association.   

 

The Ruhlin Company offers General Contracting, Construction Management and Design/Build services to the 

Healthcare, Education (K-12 & Higher Education), Government/Correctional, Commercial, Energy Generation, 

Environmental, Transportation, Industrial and Structural Steel markets. The company is dedicated to exceeding 

client expectations and specializes in meeting the unique needs of large multi-phased projects and special 

purpose construction. The Ruhlin Company is a leader in the construction of sustainable buildings and 

employs six LEED Accredited Professionals. The Ruhlin Company was founded in 1915 and is 

headquartered in Sharon Center, Ohio.  To learn more, please visit www.ruhlin.com.  
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